In Reply Refer To: MAR 22 185
Docket: 50-285/85-05

Omaha Public Power District

ATTN: R. L. Andrews, Division Manager -
Nuclear Production

1623 Harney Street

Omaha, Nebraska 68102

Gentlemen:

This refers to the inspection conducted by Mr. L. A. Yandell of this office
during the period February 1-28, 1985, of activities authorized by NRC
Operating License DPR-40 for the Fort Calhoun Station, and to the discussion of
our findings with you and other members of your staff at the conclusion of

the inspection.

Areas examined during the inspection included licensee action on previous
inspection findings, operational safety verification, surveillance testing,
maintenance activities, station batteries, and followup of Licensee Event
Reports (LERs). Within these areas, the inspection consisted of selective
examination of procedures and representative records, interviews with
personnel, and observations by the inspector. These findings are documented
in the enclosed inspection report.

Within the scope of the inspection, no violations or deviations were
identified.

Should you have any questions concerning this inspection, we will be pleased
to discuss them with you.

Sincerely,

"Original Signed by:
D, M, HUNNICUTT"

D. R. Hunter, Chief
Reactor Project Branch 2

Enclosure:
Appendix = NRC Inspection Report
50-285/85-05
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Omaha Public Power District

W. G. Gates, Manager

Fort Calhoun Station

P.0. Box 399

Fort Calhoun, Nebraska 68023

Harry H. Voigt, Esq.

LeBoeuf, Lamb, Leiby & MacRae
1333 New Hampshire Avenue, NW
Washington, DC 20036

bcc to DMB (IEQ1)

bcc distrib. by RIV:

*RPB2

*EP&RPB

*RIV File

*Resident Inspector
*Section Chief (RPB2/A)

R. Denise, DRS&P

R. D. Martin, RA
*MIS System
*RSTS Operator
*D. Weiss, LFMB (AR-2015)
Kansas State Dept. Health
Nebraska State Dept. Health
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